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SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

TO CONSIDER PROPOSALS MADE BY 
PROFESSIONALS TO STUDY TITLE XIX 

April 6, 1976 

The subcommittee met upon adjournment of the House and Senate on Tuesday, 
April 6, 1976, jn Room 2. Preseqt were: 

Representative Keith H. Dunton, Chairman 
Senator Lucas DeKoster 
Representative Elmer Den Herder 
Senator Minnette Doderer 
Representative Donald Doyle 
Senator William D. Palmer 

Present from the Legislative Fiscal Bureau were Gerry Rankin, David 
Bolender and Marilyn Farr. 

The subcommittee discussed a proposed contract between the Legislature 
and Haskins & Sells to conduct a program eva1uation of the Title XIX 
Program in Iowa. · 

Senator Doderer moved that the subcommittee recommend to the Legislative 
Council the contract be approved with the starting date moved to July 1, 
)976. 

The motion was amended by Senator Palmer as follows: The contract as 
presented be recommended for approval by the Legislative Council after 
consulting with the Human Resources Joint Subcommittee on Appropriations 
concerning the starting date of the study. 

The motion, as amended, passed. The meeting was adjourned. 


